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July 21, 2006 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board    Via Courier & Electronic Mail 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Kirsten Walli: 
 
Re: Proposed Amendments to the Standard Supply Service Code  
       Board File No.: RP-2004-0205 
       Regulated Price Plan – Time of Use (“TOU”) Pilot Projects 
 
Please find eight (8) paper copies of our submission with respect to the 
above captioned matter.  Electronic copies have been sent in both formats of 
MS Word and Adobe PDF. 
 
Ontario Energy Savings L.P. (“OESLP”) is writing in response to the Ontario 
Energy Board’s (the “Board”) invitation to comment on the proposed 
amendment to the Standard Supply Service Code (“SSS”).   
 
OESLP has no objection to the proposed amendments to the SSS Code 
relating to the implementation of a Board approved TOU pilot project, 
provided that, consumers that have signed an electricity contract with a 
retailer will not be eligible to participate. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if additional information is required.  
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
 
 

Nola L. Ruzycki  
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
6345 Dixie Road, Suite 200 
Mississauga ON  L5T 2E6  
905-795-4204 (Bus)  
905-564-6069 (Fax)  
nruzycki@oesc.ca (Email) 
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